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Our family strongly supports the creation of an equitable, affordable, comprehensive, 

publicly funded Universal Healthcare system in Oregon which will improve the lives of 

all Oregonians. 

Healthcare is a human right. 

Please be a champion for Universal Healthcare in Oregon. 

This is a top priority for us as voters. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Wolf 

Norman Wolf 

Nicholas Wolf 

Erika Wolf 

Kevin Emery 

2691 Lancaster Street 

West Linn Oregon 

97068 

925-788-1645 


